
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

February 10, 1955
Letter, General Taylor to President Syngman Rhee

Citation:

"Letter, General Taylor to President Syngman Rhee", February 10, 1955, Wilson Center
Digital Archive, B-013-045, Official Correspondences, President Rhee’s Correspondences,
Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. 
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/118644

Summary:

General Taylor emphasizes the important contributions the Korean National Railway has
made toward the military effort and rehabilitation of the Korean civil economy. He
informs Rhee that the US will soon reduce its rail supervisory personnel and the Korean
government will now have to support and secure the future of the railway-including the
new repair and replace program- to help maintain operation after the war. 
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